Johnson Ted

L A I __]
From: Janelle Finck <janelle@fisklandsurveying.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 4:07 PM

To: Jehnson Ted

Cc: Fisher Vicki

Subject: STEELE - S & § SUBDIVISION

Ted:

We had previously submitted a Request for Exception for Jim Steele (12PLO59) to allow the existing chip seal surface on
Sun Ridge Road to remain as is. That request was denied (.

On Jim’s behalf we will be submitting a revised request to allow him to place an additional chip-seal coat/application in
lieu of standard pavement. That request should come to you tomorrow.

In the event that this request is denied, Jim would like to appeal the decision to Council. | will be out of the office
beginning Friday, July 25* and returning Monday, August 4™. If your response comes in during the time that | am away,

we don’t want to miss the appeal period and wouid like for you te consider this email as the notice to appeal.

If you have any questions, please let know.

Thanks for your assistance and have a wonderful weekend —looks like summer is finally here ©

Janelle Finck

President

Fisk Land Surveying & Consulting Engineers, Inc.
1022 Main Street,

P.O. Box 8154

Rapid City, SD 57709

{p) 605-348-1538

{f) 605-341-1112
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